
 

 

CENTRAL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
2012-13 

PHILANTHROPY REQUEST 
 
 
The Philanthropy Committee is pleased to announce the opportunity for Central School 
parents to submit requests for PTO funded items, projects or other great ideas.  Past 
submissions have included conference tables, recycling bins for the Ecology Club, Young 
Author Kits and stencils for the playground, just to name a few.  
 
In the space allotted below, provide a short description regarding your request.  All requests 
will need to be delivered to the PTO box (located in the school office) by October 26th.  The 
Philanthropy Committee will then meet with Dr. Limperis shortly after the deadline to 
review.  The selected requests will be submitted to the general membership for a vote at 
the November PTO meeting.  
 
Thanks for your input! 
 
 
NAME: 
 
 
 
REQUEST: 
 
 
 
 
DESCRIPTION: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Approved: ____________________________________________ 
  Dr. Janice Limperis 
 
 
Please return to Dr. Limperis by October 26th.  
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
The Philanthropy Committee 


